
Safety Reminder

The police department would like to remind residents to lock their cars and remove anything of
value from sight. We are currently experiencing car prowls at night. The suspect(s) are walking
by and pulling on door handles. If the vehicle is unlocked, they will enter it and search for
anything of value. Please report any suspicious activity to Dispatch at (541) 966-3651.

Thank you for your cooperation!
Chief William J. Caldera
 

https://www.cityofpilotrock.org/police/page/safety-reminder

